
"There is nothing I would not do for those who are really my friends." Jane Austen 

I am thrilled to announce our Interim AP’s for this semester. I went with an 
“Interim” to not pull anyone from a building mid-year, and to have a full applicant 

pool by posting later to start next year.  

February and March: Mr. Guillermo Medina 

Mr. Medina has been in PSD for years and was a special education teach-
er, 2

nd
grade teacher at Laurel, Interim AP at Shepardson, and was the principal at 

Irish Elementary for many years. He then was an elementary principal in Boulder 
until he retired last year. Mr. Medina has received the honor of being the CABE 
Principal of the Year and the Colorado Latinx Administrator of the year. He has 
been a dear friend for years and is excited to come out of retirement to serve Lin-

ton for a few months!  

                     More on the next page!  
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http://www.youthclinic.com/
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April and May: Mrs. Darcie Votipka 

Mrs. Votipka has also been in PSD for years as well and served as 
the Director of Student Services. In that role, she was responsible 
for Counseling, Mental Health Services, Threat Assessments, Well-
ness, Health Services, Suicide Prevention, 504s, and SEL resources 
for the district. Last year she helped out as our COVID Liaison in 
PSD. Mrs. Votipka is also coming out of retirement to serve Linton 
in April and May!  

 

I am thankful for these amazing colleagues who are also friends. 
Their willingness to change life plans to help this semester is such 
a gift. Our students, our staff, and our families will benefit from 
their time here. Please introduce yourself to them when you see 
them!  

As always, please let me know if you have questions.  

Fondly,  

Kristin W. Stolte  

http://www.lctix.com/
https://www.healthdistrict.org/cayac
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http://www.womensclinicnoco.com/
http://www.poudrelibraries.org/borrow
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Music Notes  

In 5
th

 grade we study about the Impressionist Period 
of music and the composer Debussy. We’ve been 
learning a little bit more about the instruments of the 
orchestra as we prepare for the 5

th
 grade YES concert.  

YES stands for Youth Education Series. The Fort Collins 
Symphony Orchestra volunteers and prepares a con-
cert just for the PSD students. Usually, we go in Janu-
ary but this year it’s been rescheduled for March 8, 
2022. This is a wonderful way to inspire students who 
wish to play an instrument in middle school. We played ukuleles, boomwhack-
ers, percussion, and some barred instruments. Our next project will be the Com-

mercial project.  

In 4
th

 grade we study about the Romantic Period of Music. Composers are Tchai-
kovsky, Schumann, Grieg, and Wagner. Wagner was a predecessor of John Wil-

liams. We are going to do a Spoons unit and then we’ll work on the Rap Project.  

In 3
rd

 Grade we study about the Classical Period of Music. Composers are Mo-
zart, Beethoven, and Haydn. We are learning the lines and spaces of the Treble 

Clef staff and all about intervals and dynamics. 

In 2
nd

 grade we study about the Baroque Period of Music. Composers are Bach, 
Vivaldi, and Handel. We created a Fugue in G piece with scarves. We learn 

about meter, ostinatos, Partner songs, and note durations. 

1
st
 graders learn about the difference between strong beats and weak beats, 

beat and rhythm, and about sounds and rests.  We have fun with dances, per-

cussion instruments, and story songs.  

Kindergartners learned about our 4 voices. We learned about high and low, 
loud and soft, and fast and slow. Wonderful stories with Boobam and Songbird 
combine melody, rhythm, and rhyme to help us remember to use our PRIDE 
code and respect, share, and help others. You-nique is a favorite song of all the 

grade levels.  

 

http://www.fcconnexion.com/
http://www.saludclinic.org/
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Hello Linton families, 
 
5210+ is back! The month of February you can challenge yourself to 
be more healthy. All students will receive a printed 5210+ calendar 
and each family will receive a 5210+ family log. This healthy kids 
challenge is focused on eating more fruits and vegetables, limiting 
your technology screen time, being physically active for at least 1 
hour a day, drinking zero sugary drinks, and getting at least 9 hours 
of sleep. 
 
To receive a Linton 5210+ Challenge T-Shirt you must complete a 
log with at least 80 checks and turn your log into Mr. Janicki or your 
classroom teacher. Each student who is participating should fill out 
their OWN log. We hope you participate and take the challenge! 
 
Click the Links: 

https://sites.google.com/view/20225210challenge/home 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsites.google.com%2Fview%2F20225210challenge%2Fhome&data=04%7C01%7Ccjanicki%40psdschools.org%7C47f195318e1a4b53c5dc08d9e042d26c%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C637787401209512882%7C
https://center.huntingtonhelps.com/lp/fort-collins/tutoring-2
mailto:joe.mivshek@km.com
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Dear Volunteers, 

We are seeking caring individuals to help with important hearing 
and vision screenings at these schools in February, March, and 

April. No experience necessary. Training will be provided. 

Masks are required for all volunteers and visitors to PSD schools. 

Questions? Please contact the health office at your school site or 

email nurses@psdschools.org. 

Please sign up here if interested. Thank you for serving our com-

munity. 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10C0F4EA8AE2FA6F4CF8-january&data=04%7C01%7Csscheirm%40psdschools.org%7C73afa625d97047f7e7b408d9e27ee358%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C637789856869649
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10C0F4EA8AE2FA6F4CF8-january&data=04%7C01%7Csscheirm%40psdschools.org%7C73afa625d97047f7e7b408d9e27ee358%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C637789856869649
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fmail%2520to%3A%2520nurses%40psdschools.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7Csscheirm%40psdschools.org%7C73afa625d97047f7e7b408d9e27ee358%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C637789856869649651%7CUnknow
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10C0F4EA8AE2FA6F4CF8-january&data=04%7C01%7Csscheirm%40psdschools.org%7C73afa625d97047f7e7b408d9e27ee358%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C637789856869649
https://www.gridironfb.com/
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Congratulations to all of our Spelling Bee  
participants! Ryker Maulsby was our overall winner!  

mailto:SchoolNewsletterCompany@gmail.com
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Elementary School 
4100 Caribou Drive 

Fort Collins, CO 
80525  

 

Phone: 
970-488-5850 

 

Fax:  
970-488-5852  

 

Attendance line 
970-488-5851 

 

Website: 
www.psdschools.org/

linton  

Click here for 
Lunch menus 

 

 

Click here to View 
Linton Handbook  

SAC Members 2021-2022 

Andrea Elder:  701-202-2870 

Stacey McBride: StaceyMarieMcbride@gmail.com  or 970-219-9377 

Lindsay Sell: Lindsay.lane.sell@gmail.com or 303-641-3017 

Karla Colin: 970-786-9208 

Kathia Castro-Gonzalez: 970- 488- 5913 

Katie Turney: kturney@psdschools.org 

Kristin Stolte: kstolte@psdschools.org or 970-488-5850 

 

A heartfelt 
thank you to 
Fort Collins  
Museum of  
Discovery for 
donating family 
passes to many 
of our Emergent 
Bilinguals! Mrs. 
Carlson-ELD 
Teacher 

http://psdschools.nutrislice.com/
http://psdschools.nutrislice.com/
https://lnt.psdschools.org/webfm/1654
https://lnt.psdschools.org/webfm/1654
https://safe2tell.org/
mailto:StaceyMarieMcbride@gmail.com
mailto:Lindsay.lane.sell@gmail.com
mailto:kturney@psdschools.org
mailto:kstolte@psdschools.org
mailto:SchoolNewsletterCompany@gmail.com

